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To whom it may concern

I second the submission sent by my partner Kris Leveson
and would like to add that I think
if people feel that the planning
process is tokenism, flawed, inauthentic, or
spurious (ie favouring casino and developer interests)
State Government should be prepared for an almighty public backlash

Greg Leveson

Sent from my iPhone




